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John Ainslie

From: John Ainslie

Sent: 17 August 2007 16:07

To: 'Information’

Subject: RE: New Trident & Employment Report

Thanks
I have just put in an FOIA request to the MoD as follows:

Copies of the presentations made at a briefing to industry on the replacement for the nuclear deterrent at
Abbey Wood on 29 June 2007 by Andrew Mackinder (Team Leader of the Future Submarine IPT), David
Gould (Chief Operations Officer, DE&S), Tom McKane (DG Strategic requirements), Rear Admiral Matthews
(DG Nuclear) and Nick Bennet (DG Strategic Technology); and copies of any minutes and reports of this
briefing.

John
From: nformation
Sent: 17 August 2 :

To: John Ainslie
Subject: New Trident & Employment Report

Hi John,

Here's a copy of our Trident and Employment report. It's about to be printed so this is the final report.

05/09/2007



